
Mrs. Wood's 3rd Grade

N E W S  F R O M

this week

important datesat home reminders
Our Valentine’s Day party is coming
up! I have added the sign up link to
Class Dojo if you are able to donate
items. On the back of this newsletter,
their is a class list if your child would
like to do cards! If you don’t have
cards at home, let me know. I have
extra. 

Please continue working on skip-
counting and multiplication facts at
home. These are so important for the
students to know as we continue
working on them at school.

F E B R U A R Y  5 T H

R E A D I N G :

W R I T I N G :

M A T H :

S C I E N C E

February 9th - No School

February 12th - No School

February 14th - Valentine’s Day Party

March 6th - Half Day/Conferences 

March 7th - Conferences 

March 8th - Half Day 

** Conference dates will be changing
for our class only as I will be gone at a
conference. I will email out about this.

We have started our unit on
realistic fiction stories. We are
discussing how we can use our
talents to help others. 

We are nearing the end of our
area unit. We are working on
using area and what we know
about multiplication to find
possible side lengths. 

We are working on our own
expository text about an
important time in history. We will
be turning it into a newspaper
article. 

We are starting a new science
unit on heredity, survival, and
selection. We will be focusing on
traits and selection. 


